
The Faculty Senate IT Committee thanks Caroline Agardy (Vice President for Human Resources), 
Mandy Kibler (University Controller) and Lindsay Anastasio (Assistant Controller), and George 
Lampl (Legal Counsel) for attending our meetings on October 8 and 22, respectively. 
 
The Office of the Controller wants to hear from PIs about grant accounting issues. If you are 
aware of an error on any of your grant accounts, please contact Assistant Controller Lindsay 
Anastasio (tedrickl@mailbox.sc.edu). The Controller also wants to ensure you are comfortable 
monitoring spending on your grant accounts. Email Lindsay Anastasio to schedule a one-on-one 
training session with a member of the post-award services team, or check out the training 
materials available on the Controller's website 
(https://sc.edu/about/offices_and_divisions/peoplesoft_finance/internal/resources/index.php)
.  
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